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Works Notice: Webb Dock East Extension Project 
As Australia’s largest container and general cargo  
port, the Port of Melbourne is a vital trading gateway 
delivering the everyday goods for Victorians to live,  
work study and play, facilitating more than one-third  
of the nation’s container trade and playing a critical  
role as a key driver of economic activity. 

We’re focused on providing world-class port facilities  
and services when they are needed, and we’re committed  
to investing in Australia’s supply chain infrastructure to  
bring goods to shore more quickly, and sending out our 
exports to the global stage.

WORKS TAKING PLACE 
This notice is to advise you of works taking place at Webb  
Dock East, which will remove a redundant section of concrete 
and extend the quay line by 71 metres. This will restore Webb 
Dock East’s intended design capacity to a two-berth terminal.

Major construction works are expected to commence 
from April 2022 and be complete by late 2023. Visit 
portofmelbourne.com/port-of-melbourne-announces-
webb-dock-east-extension-project/ for the project details.

WHAT TO EXPECT 
• �The works will generally take place Monday to  

Friday 7am to 6pm, and Saturdays 7am to 1pm,  
subject to weather conditions.

• �You may notice intermittent construction  
and machinery noise.

• �There may be some 24/7 works, but they are 
not expected to be disruptive.

For more information on upcoming works or about  
the Port of Melbourne, please call 1300 857 662,  
email community@portofmelbourne.com or visit 
portofmelbourne.com
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